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 From:   Taraalpine@aol.com <Taraalpine@aol.com>    

     [ add to contacts  ]

 To:  sunrise@aspeneg.com

 Cc:

 Date:  Monday, June 04, 2007 05:33 pm

 Subject:  alt. route

I am writing in regard to the alternate route studies that are being reviewed 
for the sunrise power link.  My family has lived in the Japatul Valley area for 
ten years.  We are avid users of the National Forest we are surrounded by.  
We strongly oppose this area as an option.  Our National Forests need to be 
protected.  We will continue to monitor the situation and help in any way to 
preserve this area.     
             
Jonathan and Tara Jordan 
4595 Carveacre Rd 
Alpine, CA 91901 
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